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AALL Annual Meeting 2020
Like many other conferences, AALL’s Annual Meeting will be held online this year, July 13-17. The schedule is not finalized, but like ALA, the educational programs make up the bulk of the conference dates with most committee meetings held before or after the conference. 
A program to discuss the legal and ethical aspects of the Library of Congress Subject Heading Illegal aliens issue was approved to remain on the main schedule. At least one of the filmmakers will speak. I’ll provide updates from the SAC Working Group on Alternatives to LSCH Illegal Aliens, as well as engage the audience in a discussion from the law librarian perspective. We won’t be able to screen the film Change the Subject as planned. However, it is available to stream for free on Vermont PBS at https://video.vermontpbs.org/video/change-the-subject-23nbpj/.  
I put in a suggestion that the Technical Services Special Interest Section (TS-SIS) devote significant time to a discussion of the Cataloging Code of Ethics draft to ensure law cataloguers contribute to that important document. This will happen either as a stand alone meeting or as part of the regular standing committee meetings prior to the conference.

